
The South Carolina Board of Nursing is conducting a random audit to verify compliance with the 
competency requirements for the period covered in the last renewal cycle of May 1, 2022,- April 
30, 2024.  If you are included in the audit, you will receive an email from DoNotReply@llr.sc.gov 
with the subject “Communication from the South Carolina Board of Nursing: Audit Notification.”  
A link to your audit notice is provided in that email.  You may also view the audit notice here.  
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